
GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2025-028 

DATE: 

TO: 

SUBJECT: 

May 6, 2025 

All State Employees, Heads of State Agencies, and Human Resources 
Directors 

Governor Landry Proclaims State Employee Recognition Week 

Governor Jeff Landry has proclaimed May 4-10, 
2025, as “State Employee Recognition Week” in 
the State of Louisiana. Louisiana proudly joins 
states across the nation in recognizing and 
celebrating the dedication, hard work, and 
selfless service of public employees. The 
governor’s proclamation recognizes the vital 
role Louisiana public servants play in enhancing 
the wellbeing and quality of life for all of the 
citizens of Louisiana (see attached 
proclamation). 

Once again, thank you sincerely for your 
dedication and service to our state!  

Sincerely, 

s/Byron P. Decoteau, Jr. 
Director 

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 

Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 

225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov  

civilservice.la.gov 
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